
NOTICE 

TOWN PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

The Highland Town Planning Commission will hold a joint discussion on 

Tuesday, August 25, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. with adjoining Villages and 

Towns at the Auditorium (downstairs) in Lake Nebagamon.  A majority of 

town board members may be present at this meeting, but only 

comprehensive planning will be discussed.  No action on the part of 

the Highland Town Planning Commission will take place.  There will be 

discussion of the Comprehensive Plan and the Future Land Use Map. 

 

Nora Anne Moss 

Town Clerk 

8/17/2009 

 


